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J&l1Ual"1 19, 19S6 

Dear Mrs. Ki.nu 

l would be very happy to help you to get 
some Korean handicrafts brass candlesticks and 
mats, if I personally had the means to do so. 
It ld.ll be necessary to request some f\li¥is from 
the Foreign Office for furnishings to b• made 
available when your husband comes to lorea so 
that he ma, choose the articles you need a.Qi 
arrange for their shipnent. 

On receipt of his letter, we cabled Mr. Kim 
to CODle for consultation before proceeding to 
M11•on11ia to attern the Conference and permission 
was granted for you to accomp&D¥ him at your 
expense. As time proved too short for him to 
first come to Korea, the Foreign Office informed 
our office he would come to Korea after the 
Conference to report. You may then like to come 
to Korea. Th• weather is rather cold a"1 I know 
it will be a relief tor you from the heat of 
Manila and the change will do you a let of good. 

With best regards. 

Mrs. Young Kee Kim, 
Korean Legation, 
Manila. 

Sincerel,y, ~~ ' 
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